Middle School Reconstruction Update:

1.

Next Tuesday we will be walking through the building with FirstOnsite and create a
punch list for the subcontractors, with a goal of getting that list completed by June 1,
2022. Once we get to a certain point on completion the building will be released back to
us to move forward.

A Zoom meeting has been scheduled with EMC and FirstOnsite next week to go over
the timeline and actions that still need to be completed. It will be one of the few
opportunities where the three of us will get together to discuss all the components of the
reconstruction project.

Parts for the secured entrance and elevator are scheduled to arrive the week of May 23
and be installed shortly after that time.

New furniture is scheduled to arrive on June 20, 2022 with installation beginning shortly
thereafter. It is believed to take approximately two weeks to complete depending on the
number of installers available.

By purchasing new furniture, the amount of materials that need to be moved back is
much less than what was originally removed from the Middle School. We are working
with FirstOnsite to determine the amount of moving that will be required. Staff from other
buildings have been notified that there will be a lot of good used furniture available if
others desire to change out what they currently have in their classrooms.

Time for Middle School teachers to work at boxing up their books will be provided on
May 27 and 31. They will have additional non contract time to get in their rooms once
materials are moved back to the middle school.



